Tracking number:  EOT 012

Title:  Interlanguage Programming Practices

PI(s):
Nathan Prewitt
and Rick Weed  


email:
nprewitt@erdc.hpc.mil
and rweed@erdc.hpc.mil


Voice:
601-634-2898 and 601-634-2980


Fax:
601-634-3808 and 601-634-3808

Functional Area(s):  all CTAs and SPP Tools  

Problem description:  FORTRAN and C are being used to develop software in all CTAs and on all HPC platforms.  Each language has its strengths and its weaknesses.  Mixing the two languages allows developers to take advantage of the strengths of both languages; however, how this is done on the different HPC platforms is not well documented.

Project solution:  A course will be developed and taught at the ERDC MSRC on mixing FORTRAN and C code.  An introduction to C will be given for FORTRAN programmers and a wide variety of C and FORTRAN utilities and standard libraries will be covered.  Details for calling C routines from FORTRAN (and vice versa) on each of the HPC platforms will be documented.  Example utility code and exercises on using the techniques presented in the lectures will be developed to enhance the learning experience.  

Project dependencies/interactions:  None.

User impact/advocacy/collaboration:  No direct support for this class has been solicited.  

Deliverable(s):  

Website contributions of the training materials

ERDC MSRC technical report

Project Team:  Mississippi State University: Nathan Prewitt, Rick Weed, Jennifer Collins 

Cost/options:  


Nathan Prewitt (10% - core funding)


Rick Weed (10% - core funding)


Jennifer Collins (20%)


Travel expenses for invited speakers: $5K

     Total Cost: $20K

